
From: Larry Teahon <Larry_Teahon@cameco.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, February 25, 2015 8:28 AM 
To: Lancaster, Thomas 
Cc: Sabrina Fox; Doug Pavlick; Robert Tiensvold; Larry McGonagle 
Subject: RAI 15.B 
 
Tom: 
 
In response to RAI 15.B, in Section 2.7.2.3 the thickness of the upper confining zone within the MEA was 
revised from between 650 to 710 feet to 650 to 700 feet.  All the other sections in the Technical Report 
that refer to the thickness of the upper confining zone have been revised accordingly and will be 
reflected in the final Technical Report. 
 
Regards, 
 
Larry Teahon 
SHEQ Manager 
Cameco Resources 
Crow Butte Operation 
86 Crow Butte Road 
Crawford, NE  69339 
 
Office: (308) 665-2215 ext. 114 
Fax: (308) 665-2341 
Larry_Teahon@cameco.com 
 
Safety – It’s an Attitude! 
How is yours today? 
 
*please consider the environment before printing this email 
 
 
This email and any files transmitted with it are personal and confidential, and are solely for the 
use of the individual or entity addressed. Therefore, if you are not the intended recipient, please 
delete this email and any files transmitted with it (without making any copies) and advise the 
author immediately.  


